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The Notice of Intent to Amend N.D.A.C. Art. 33-17, Public Water Supply Systems and a
copy of the proposed rules are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. § 38-21-10(1).
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D. Wayne Kern, P.E.
Director
Division of Municipal Facilities
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NOTICE OF INTENT TO
AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES

TAKE NOTICE that the ND Department of Health will hold a public hearing to

address proposed amendments to N.D. Admin. Code Article 33-17, Public Water Supply

Systems, at 10:00 a.m. CDT on Tuesday, October 5, 2010, at the Gold Seal Center, 918

East Divide Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58504 in the third floor conference room. The

purpose of the proposed amendments is to ensure compliance with regulations adopted by

the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency pursuant to the federal Safe Drinking Water

Act. The proposed amendments address revisions to the Lead and Copper Rule, the

Consumer Confidence Reports and the Public Notice Rule. The proposed amendments

are not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of$50,000.

The proposed amendments may be reviewed at the office of the ND Department

of Health, Division of Municipal Facilities, 918 East Divide Ave., 3rd Floor, Bismarck,

ND 58501-1947. A copy of the proposed amendments and/or a regulatory analysis may

be requested by writing the above address or calling 701-328-5211. Written or oral data,

views, or arguments on the proposed amendments sent to the above address or telephone

number, and received by October 15,2010, will be fully considered.

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or

assistance relating to a disability, please contact the ND Department of Health at the

above telephone number or address at least three (3) days prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 17th day of__-=-A=u=gu=s=..::t =-20,,-,1:...;:0__

D. Wayne Kern, P..
Director
Division of Municipal Facilities


